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Responses to Comments at Public Workshops (Comment Set D) – Mr. Swerdlow 

D1-1 Mr. Swerdlow asked what are the impacts on his property of changes resulting from the 
Proposed Project and what would he be able to do on the land within the easement with 
the project in place.  

The existing SCE easement to be used by the Proposed Project occupies about 40 percent of 
Mr. Swerdlow’s parcel, and currently there are two sets of transmission lines passing 
through it, along with two access roads paralleling the lines. With the Proposed Project, the 
easement boundary would not change but the two sets of existing structures would be 
removed, replaced with one new set of transmission structures at the south edge of the 
easement.  Mr. Swerdlow’s concern about allowable uses of his land within SCE’s easement 
was forwarded to SCE in emails dated September 3, 2015 and September 8, 2015. Also, on 
September 8, the EIR team provided Mr. Swerdlow with a detailed map of his parcels, the 
locations of SCE’s easement boundaries, and the locations of towers to be removed and 
installed as part of the Proposed Project. Allowable uses would need to be consistent with 
the terms of the easement and with safety and access requirements as determined by the 
utility. 

Responses to Comments at Public Workshops (Comment Set D) – Mr. Kierspe 

D1-2 Mr. Kierspe provided oral comments which he subsequently provided in written form 
(Comment Letter E30). Please see Responses to Comments E30-1 through E30-3. 
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